
THE AMISTAD COMMISSION 
200 Riverview Plaza 

PO Box 500 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0500 

March 20, 2023 

TO: The Honorable Phil Murphy, Governor 
The Honorable Tahesha Way, Secretary of State 
State House Press Corps 

FROM: Patrick Lamy, Ed.D., Executive Director 
The Amistad Commission  

SUBJECT: Meeting of The Amistad Commission, Friday, March 24, 2023 

Please be advised that due to ongoing public health concerns, the March 24, 2023 public 
meeting of the Amistad Commission will be held via Microsoft TEAMS. The meeting is 
scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. and end at 3:00 p.m. 

To listen to the meeting, please click LIVE to join the live event (via the web) at 1:00 p.m. to 

hear the meeting. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please email the Amistad Commission. 

This notice is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231, P.L.1975). 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjE0NzQ4YmItZDk3Ni00M2UyLWE1ZTktN2I5OGYxMjYzNmRh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25224b4f7312-dd09-4959-b666-d5ba6dc8f4b4%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25221784b3fe-db90-4703-81f8-c99065e29ea6%2522%257d&data=05%7C01%7CHelene.Leona%40doe.nj.gov%7C0be6472ac1a34885cd8e08db24bde72c%7C4b4f7312dd094959b666d5ba6dc8f4b4%7C0%7C0%7C638144170503840118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m7EZjXcxawvcUPFKF0Rj2iB1ZYOp4TObNxZH9RlJx7c%3D&reserved=0
mailto:amistad@doe.nj.gov

